
 
 

 

 

PRAYER LETTER – March 2023 
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

 

Last week as I was returning from San Miguel de Tucuman, Argentina, I sat on the plane and 

thought about all the special connections that the Lord enabled me to make with the missionaries 

and, also with the people to whom they minister. It is nothing short of miraculous how the Lord 

knits our hearts together.   

 

LIKE FATHER LIKE SON 

I went down to visit our Missionary Joshua Owens and his wife 

Abigail, and while I was there, I found out how the Lord had 

molded this young man to be who he is today.  He was raised on 

the mission field, under the ministry of his Father, Larry Owens.  

Over the years Pastor Owens has planted several churches in 

Argentina and has given his son a tremendous example of how to 

be a faithful servant of the Lord.  Joshua studied at the Bible 

Institute of the Bethel Baptist Church in Tucumán, and has now 

planted the Zion Hill Baptist Church in the city of Termos, 

Argentina. They have a good group of new converts who are 

eager to learn. I’m looking forward to seeing how the Lord 

blesses Joshua and Abigail in this new ministry.  

 

OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE 

I praise the Lord for the opportunity to teach Eschatology at the 

same Bible Institute that Joshua graduated from.  It was a 

blessing to interact with so many people who have dedicated 

their lives to reach the world with the Gospel.   

 

MISSION CONFERENCE – BETHEL BAPTIST CHURCH 

I also had the privilege of preaching a mission 

conference at the Bethel Baptist Church. 

Please join us in praying for them as they 

endeavor to send missionaries beyond the 

borders of Argentina.   

 

On April the 5th I will be heading out to 

preach a conference at the Augusto 

Montenegro Baptist Church in Manaus, 

Brazil.   

 

Thank you for all your prayers and financial 

support! 

 

In Christ,                                Home Church: Calvary Baptist Church – Hampton, Georgia 

Bruce Berry                            Email address: bruceberry@mwbm.org/  
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